@lNCHIHNAN PRIMARY SCHOOL @
OPEN AFTERNOON

We would like to extend a warm invitation to all parents/ guardians of
children who are due to begin Primary 1 in August 2026, This includes
children living in the Inchinnan catchment area as well as those who are
considering making a placing request to attend Inchinnan Primary.

Drop in to Inchinnan Primary between

1.45-2.45pm

on Thursday 2" October 2025

During your visit you will be able to get a feel for the wonderful semi rural
school nestled in the beautiful village of Inchinnan. We are a Small School
with Big Aspirations!

e You will have the opportunity to meet our House Captain pupil
representatives who will take you on a tour of the school building and
grounds
Meet and talk with the Senior Leadership Team (SLT)

Registration for P1 Session 2026/2027 will be live online from 3™ to 7" November via
www.renfrewshire.gov.uk




